
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 10, 2025  

 
Michael Whitaker 
Administrator 
Federal Aviation Administration 
800 Independence Avenue SW 
Washington, DC 20591 

 
Dear Administrator Whitaker: 

 
On behalf of the City of Los Fresnos, I am pleased to express our strong support for SpaceX’s proposal to increase 
the number of launches and landings of its Starship vehicle at the Starbase facility in Cameron County, Texas. 

 
SpaceX has brought significant economic growth, job creation, and educational opportunities to our region while 
positioning Cameron County as a global leader in aerospace innovation. The proposed expansion of operations is 
vital to advancing space exploration and supporting the United States’ leadership in this critical industry. 

 
We commend SpaceX’s efforts to address environmental and safety considerations and believe this initiative will 
continue to benefit our community and inspire future generations. We respectfully urge the FAA to approve this 
proposal and stand ready to collaborate to ensure its success. 

 
Thank you for your attention and consideration. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Alejandro Flores 
Mayor 
 
 


